To the attention of the Downtown Management District.

Regarding our project at 425 Peoples street

I would like to formally request an extension on our project deadline. While we have made good
progress, our time frame has been stretched by unforeseen delays. We look forward to completion in
the coming 12 months and as well as the positive role our building will play in the grand downtown
landscape.

Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

Scot M Barker

361.765.0114




